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City Council 
Sacramento, California 

Honorable Members in Session: 
SUBJECT: Extension of time for receipt of bid for 

Off-Street Parking Revenue Control Equipment 

SUMMARY  

On July 29, 1980, Council approved the advertising of the above project with 
bids to be received on August 19, 1980. We are requesting that the receipt 
of bids be delayed until September 10, 1980. 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION  

We have had numerous phone calls from firms interested in bidding on this 
project, but they have indicated that the City's normal three-week bid period 
is too short for this complex a system. We have reviewed their request with 
our consultant, International Parking Design, and feel that an additional 
three weeks would not be detrimental to the City and could aid us in securing 
better bids. 

RECOMMENDATION  

It is recommended that the City Engineer be authorized to issue an addendum 
extending the bid date to September 10, 1980. 
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